
 

Dear Families, 

The week has flown by but the children’s exceptional learning 
and dedicated attitude to school has continued! The children 
have once again spent mornings with their new teachers 
starting their next year curriculum. Your child’s report and    
results will be sent home with your child on Monday 15th July 
so please look out for these.  

You will see that we have provided a reminder of uniform           
expectation to the side of this newsletter, please ensure that 
your child is wearing the correct uniform for their year group 
and also have the full PE uniform so they can represent the 
school accordingly. We would also ask that parents do not 
waste money on pencil cases and stationery for their child. We 
will provide these resources as a school as often children’s own 
equipment can become lost and a distraction to learning.   

I am looking forward to seeing everyone supporting Sports 
Days next week. I hope the weather holds for us! A quick     
reminder that families are welcome to take photographs of 
their child but not to post ANY photos or videos on any social 
networking site or internet for the safety of ALL our children. 
Only by every family member respecting this request can we 
allow you to take photographs to capture your              
memories of the day. 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Dyer. 

UNIFORM FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 

 



 
Diary Dates 2018/2019 

 

Mon 15th July 2019 KS2 Sports Day 12.30pm. 

Tues 16th July 2019 EYFS & KS1 Sports Day 12.30pm. 

Fri 19th July 2019 Enrichment Clubs finish. 

Fri 19th July 2019 Year 4 Amazon World Trip. 

Mon 22nd July 2019 Last day of the summer term. 

Tues 23rd July 2019 - DEVELOPMENT DAY. 
 

Diary Dates 2019/2020 
Mon 2nd Sept 2019 - DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Mon 21st Oct - Fri 1st Nov 2019 - HALF 

TERM. 

Mon 23rd Dec 2019 - DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Tues 24th Dec - Fri 3rd Jan 2020 - HALF TERM. 

Mon 17th Feb - Fri 21st Feb 2020 - HALF TERM. 

Mon 6th Apr - Fri 17th Apr 2020 - EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Fri 8th May 2020 - May Day  Bank Holiday. 

Mon 25th May - Fri 29th May 2020 - HALF TERM. 

Fri 24th July 2020 Last day of the Summer Term. 
 

New dates will be added - Please check the box for NEW to see any added 

dates. 

ParentPay is our 

only method of 

making          

payments. 

 School Dinners 

 Enrichment Clubs 

 School Trips 
 

Please ensure your account is activated as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

 

Our Sports Days are Monday 15th July for KS2 and Tuesday 16th July for 
EYFS/KS1. Timings will be confirmed nearer the event. However, we 

would ask that each child wears a T-Shirt the colour matching their House 
colour please.  

Saxons - RED Celts - Green Vikings - Blue Romans - Yellow 

 



 House Points                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Well done to ROMANS who received the most                                          

House Points for this week!  

93 98 95 77 
Saxons Vikings Celts Romans 

HELPING HANDS 

 

**Calling all runners!!!! Round The Island Relay Race** 

Thank you, to all the runners, who have already come forward but we still need 

more!! This year, the date set is Saturday 14th September 2019 and we will be 

running around the Island in the clockwise direction. The 70 mile coastal path is 

chopped into ‘legs’ of different lengths. If you can run any  distance between 

2miles – 10miles we would love to have you on the team!!! The race starts at 

5am and finishes approximately 5pm (depending on how fast we run) so you 

can choose a leg that fits around your day. If you are interested in taking part 

and would like more information please leave a message for Mrs Sim at the 

office. 

 Family Bingo Night  

A massive thank you to everyone for their support at the Bingo – it 

was great to see you there! Despite the slow sale of tickets, over 20 people 

turned up on the night to play, with 10 families being represented. A lot of fun 

was had, with special thanks going to Dan our official Bingo caller!! As well as 

lots of prizes and fun we raised £54.65 on the night!  
 

Uniform Exchange – Monday 22nd July 2019 from 3.10pm. 
On the last Monday of term, we are going to trial a uniform swap! We are           
inviting you all to donate any uniform that your child has grown out of and buy 
different uniform that will fit them in September for a small donation! The              
exchange will be held in the back playground, after school (3.10pm onwards). 
People frequently donate their unwanted items at the end of the year and this 
time we would like to make them available to you more efficiently. We will be 
focussing on uniform that has the school logo on!! Please come along and see 
if you can pick up some bargains! 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 22nd July  - Uniform Exchange – 3.10pm back playground 

Round the Island Relay - Saturday 14th September 2019,                         
5.00am-5.00pm (approximately) 

NEXT MEETING – Monday 9th September, 1.30pm meet by the office.   

 

Development Days           

so far…… 

Monday 3rd September 2018 

Friday 23rd November 2018 

Friday 21st December 2018 

Monday 17th June 2019 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019 

 
 

 

We have had several reported cases of headlice this week.                     

Headlice and nits are very common in young children and their 

families. They don't have anything to do with dirty hair and are 

picked up by head-to-head contact. Please can you check you 

children’s hair everyday and treat your child if necessary. 

Should you require support our school nurse team number is: 

01983 821388 

PENCILS CASES & EQUIPMENT                
FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 

To save families time and money, pupils 
will not need pencil cases or their own            

stationery items in school from September. 
The school will provide everything                   

they need.  

MUFTI DAY 
Monday 22nd July 2019 is our last day of the       

academic year.  Children are welcome to come to 

school in their own home clothes. This will save you 

washing uniform ready for the Monday. 

Enrichment Clubs 

All Enrichment Clubs will finish on Friday 19th 

July 2019. We have had a brilliant time this 

academic year with a great selection of 

clubs offered to the children.  

Clubs will begin again in September and 

the club form will be available on the first 

week back for Years 1-6. 



  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Event 

SPORTS DAY!!!  

KS2: Monday 15th  July 

KS1: Tuesday  16th July 

This week in PE... 

EYFS - Sports day practice  

Year 1 - Sports day practice  

Year 2 - Sports day practice  

Y3, 3/4 & 4 - Sports day practice  

Year 5 & 6 - Sports day practice  

P.E Star of the week! 

P.E star of the week has been given to 2 children who have 

worked really hard within P.E lessons.  With lead up to Sports 

Day, they have put all their effort in to make sure they are 

prepared for the big day! The first pupil has shown an in-

creased amount of focus and effort within P.E and made it into the sprint finals. The 

other pupil who has won star of the week has really impressed us with their effort dur-

ing PE lessons as well as listening and taking on board feedback positively during 

clubs. 

Well done to Amelia Strickland and Teddy Holloway ! 

Year 5 and 6 Newport Primary Olympics  

Last Friday, the whole of Year 5/6 took part in the annual Newport           

Primary Olympics. They all took part in 4 different events playing 

against other schools. They competed in; handball, cricket, basketball 

and tag rugby. The children absolutely loved the day getting involved in 

all the sports, cheering on their teams and showcasing all their skills,          

rules and sportsmanship they have learnt over the year. All the teachers 

that attended the event were so impressed by our children's behaviour 

and knowledge of the games played! Mr Ballard and Miss Moseley 

would like to say a massive well done to all the children who took part! 

You are FANTASTIC!! We would also like to thank all the teachers who 

came and supported the children and us at the event!! 



  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos from Year 5 and 

6 Newport Primary 

Olympics  


